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Sk Cloud Networks
Public A I to he People of Vanuatu

Forthe lastfew weeks a newly formed busmess SkyCloud Networks who is dedicated to the supply
of fast, efficient telecommunication services has been providing a telecommunications service
to the public. It has been brought to our attention by the Telecommunications and
Radiccommunications Regulator (TRR) ihat we are in breach of the Telecommunications and
Radiocomimunications Regulation Act of 2008 and on behalf of the management of Skycloud

Networks, we greatly apologize for our actions. Steps have been taken to reciify the matter

and SkyCloud Networks confirms that it will abide by the rules and laws govemning the sector.
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Our aim 15 to always operate within the law. We were under the misapprehension that we were in
fact operating within the Act. We have vowed to rectify this immediately and stopped the provision
of telecommunications services to the public untif the license was issued. As of Thursday 24
October 2013 our Telecommunications license has been issued and we will grow our business to
provide the best possible service and support to the people of Vanuatu, We ‘also apologize to our
potential customers for any inconvenience this might have caused.

-If you would like more information on how to get the fastest internet experience that is available in
'Vanuatu now we have our license, please call SkyCloud Networks on 24444, email us on info@
skycloudnetworks.com or pop into Emily's 24/7 Café to experience it yourself.

SkyCloud Networks

. The independentlL’lndépendant Saturday 26 October 2013
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